From: USTA Foundation Grants <foundation.grants@usta.com>
Date: Tue, Dec 12, 2017 at 2:40 PM
Subject: USTA Foundation Program Grant Award
To: Albert@poshrocktennis.com

Good Afternoon:
On behalf of the USTA Foundation, I’m pleased to inform you that your Year-End Program grant request has been approved in the amount of $10,000.
The formal acceptance letter will be sent next week, but we wanted to share this good news today.
Please contact us if you have any questions. 
Best Regards, 
USTA Foundation Grants & Scholarships

USTA Foundation Incorporated
10000 USTA Blvd. | Orlando, FL 32827
O: (407) 675-2584 | E: foundation.grants@usta.com                
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